
The leisure and lane pool, 
hot tub and steam room, will be closed 
from Monday, September 23, 2024,
to Wednesday, October 30, 2024.

The closure is scheduled for preventative
maintenance and repair projects.

The MD of Greenview is committed to
providing our recreational users with a quality
facility. Regular maintenance ensures that our

facility is safe, secure and clean for our patrons
to enjoy.

We thank you for your patience.

Note: Upon the membership holder’s request, memberships may be paused for the
duration of the shutdown. All facility fees remain unchanged.
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